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Just letting you know I deplore your apparent intention to seek to direct
environmental groups'
strategic decisions on placement their funds.

This 'Big Brother' behaviour is undemocratic in the extreme and represents
a very unwelcome intrusion into our democratic freedoms.

This policy sets a dangerous precedent and will lose you votes.

Regards,

Trish McM




